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On Friday March 6th, Your Presence Is Important

You should know that this Friday, March 6, 2015 at 9AM, I will be participating in a Breakfast

Meeting to deal with some of Governor Andrew Cuomo’s education proposals – especially

the Education Investment in Tax Credit – and  I am extending an invitation to you to attend.

This Breakfast Meeting will be completely free, and will take place in the St. Athanasius

School Gymnasium, located at 830 Southern Boulevard, on the corner of Intervale Avenue, in

Bronx County.

Your presence is important!  We need to work together.

For more information, please contact Ann Noonan at (646) 251-6069 or Samaris Gross at (347)

613-1491.

This is Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz, and this is what you should know.


